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Representative John Faircloth
Endorses Britt Moore for NC House 62

HIGH POINT, NC | January 16, 2024 - North Carolina Representative John Faircloth
(R-NC-62) today announced his endorsement of longtime community leader Britt Moore in the
election to succeed him.

“Britt is the right leader at the right time for our community,” said Faircloth. “Since he was
elected to the High Point City Council in 2010, Britt has consistently delivered for his
constituents - from public safety to tax cuts and economic growth for our small businesses. |
know that Britt's commitment to servant leadership and strong conservative values are exactly
what we need in Raleigh next, and | hope you'll join me in supporting Britt Moore for NC House
62 this election.”

“Representative Faircloth has long been a champion for our district in Raleigh,” said Moore. “I
am honored by his support and hope to continue his record of delivering for the people of this
community if elected. Together, we can foster a better North Carolina by strengthening our
public safety, building an economy that supports our small businesses, cutting taxes and
empowering our parents, teachers and schools with the resources they need to develop our
community’s future leaders.”

Learn more about Britt and his mission for a better North Carolina by visiting
https://votebrittmoore.com/.
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